
 
 
 
 
 

INYO COUNTY 
EMERGENCY MEDICAL CARE COMMITTEE 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
The Emergency Medical Care Committee meeting scheduled on April 27, 2020, has been 
cancelled.  In an effort to slow the spread of Novel Corona Virus  (COVID-19), ICEMA will 
cancel meetings until the COVID-19 emergency concludes and the County Health Officer and 
the governor lifts indefinite orders restricting gatherings and directing people to stay home 
whenever possible. 
 
 
 

Next Scheduled Meeting 
 

July 27, 2020 
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